
Our Stars of this Week: 

Class R: Elijah 

Class 1: Jack  

Class 2: Willow 

Class 3: Levi 

Class 4: Joshua 

Class 5: Owen 

Class 6: Thomas 

 

  

Our Attendance last week: 

Class R: 92.7% 

Class 1: 97.2% 

Class 2: 99.3% 

Class 3: 94.2% 

Class 4: 99% 

Class 5: 95% 

Class 6: 95.5% 

Whole School 

 96.1% 

Final plastic bottle bottoms to be 
in by Monday, thank you. 

Our whole school 

target is: 97% 

 

Remembrance Event Reminders: 

 

Friday 9th November, 2pm: Remembrance 

Event in School, all welcome. We will be out 

on the playground for the first part so please 

dress for the conditions. For the second half 

we will be in the hall. Refreshments will be     

available and there will be a raffle too: all 

money raised will be donated to the Royal 

British Legion. 

http://hartwellschool.com/images/

jevents/5bcddbd22893d5.38133332.pdf 

 

 

Sunday 11th November, 10:45am: Village   

Parade and Service, all welcome. If you 

would like to join the parade, please be in the 

school car park at 10:45am. Any children     

parading, please can they have their school  

jumpers on show (put layers on underneath). 

http://hartwellschool.com/images/

jevents/5bdaba25b0ffe4.30626016.pdf 

Parking outside our school is tricky! I understand it is not always        

possible to walk to school if  you’ve got to get straight off  to work,     

making using the car a necessity. 

If  you use your car, please park responsibly and not on the zig-zag     

yellow lines. There have been a few cases reported of  parents parking 

over the zig-zagged area.  I know the lines are very faded, therefore I 

have reported this to NCC so that they can be repainted (hopefully). 
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